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Former Port Washington resident Rick A. Fedel, who lived in Pelican Lake in northern
Wisconsin, died Friday, Jan. 1, at St. Mary’s Hospital in Rhinelander of injuries suffered in a
snowmobile accident. He was 41.

A Mass of Christian burial for Mr. Fedel will be held at 7 p.m. Friday, Jan. 22, at St. Peter of
Alcantara Catholic Church in Port Washington. Father Patrick Wendt will officiate.

Visitation will be at the church from 4 to 6:30 p.m. Friday.
Entombment will be in St. Mary’s Cemetery, Port Washington.

Memorials are suggested.

Funeral arrangements were handled through Poole Funeral Home, Port Washington.




